
AEPC Circular No :-152 
  

AEPC/HO/R&PA/2023 
January 30, 2023 
  
Dear Members, 
  
Sub:     Request for issues to be raised at WTO TBT Committee Meeting 
 

 
The Ministry of Commerce and Industry has requested to identify issues relating to non- tariff 
barriers (NTBs) that could be raised as Specific Trade Concerns (STCs) during the next 
meetings of the WTO TBT Committee. The next meeting of the WTO TBT Committee will be 
held in Geneva on 8-10 March, 2023. These meetings give an opportunity to member 
countries to raise their concerns with regard to the non-tariff measures (NTMs) relating 
to TBT taken by any other member country.  
  
2.         It is requested to kindly share issues relating to non- tariff barriers that could be raised 
as STC during this meeting by the Government of India. It is also requested that a small 
background to the issue so identified along with details of its impact on our exports may please 

be provided in the format mentioned in the Google Form Link: Click Here 
  
3.         Members are requested to send their issues by 5th February 2023.   
  
4.         AEPC’s Circulars are available on AEPC’s Website www.aepcindia.com 
  
5.         This is for your information please. 
  
  
 With regards. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr. Tamanna Chatuurvedi 
Secretary General (Actg.) 
Apparel Export Promotion Council  
 

https://forms.gle/Kd2BNa9WPKM1gnuP8
http://email.smtpbox.in/link.php?M=615168&N=1206&L=1215&F=H

